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Christmas Draw  

Thank you to all those that bought tickets for 

the Christmas Draw - a fantastic £2500 was 

raised.  

If you have been contacted about being a prize 

winner for the Christmas Draw or the 

Christmas Fair Raffle, please collect your prize 

from Reception before the end of January 

otherwise we will recycle them. 

Christmas Parking 

Thank you to all the volunteers who stood out in 

the cold to oversee the car parking at BWS for 

Christmas shoppers. The amount raised over 

four Saturdays was a staggering £2500. 

 

BWS/SWGS Winter Fair 

With over 50 stalls and 1400 people attending, 

this successful and enjoyable joint event raised 

£2900 which was split jointly between the two 

schools. It was great that the two Schools 

worked together and it is hoped to repeat the 

success again this November. Thank you to 

everyone who donated cakes, tombola prizes 

and their time. 

 

Recent items funded by BWSPA 

The BWSPA has recently agreed funding for a 

wide range of items to benefit the boys. These 

include:  

• Chairs for the Chapel 

• Library books 

• Maths whiteboards 

• PE rugby equipment 

• Art camera & sewing machine 

• Notice boards 

 

Family Quiz Night –Friday 30 January 

Tickets for this popular family evening cost £10 

per adult & £8 per boy/sibling, to include 

lasagne and Eton mess, vegetarian option and 

bar available. Teams of between 4 and 8 people 

can be organised on the night or you can 

organise your own team. If you missed the 

recent parent mail, another copy of the booking 

form is available on the Parents Association 

news/events page on the School website. 

 

Fathers’ and Sons’ Evening-Friday 17 April 

Our speaker this year will be Alastair Bruce-

Ball of Radio 5 Live. Tickets will be on sale 

shortly so look out for the parent mail. In the 

meantime if you require further information, 

please contact Ed Martin BWSPA Chair 

(moor.farm@farming.co.uk).  

 

Forthcoming BWSPA events for the Summer 

More information to follow in the next 

newsletter 

• Rain or Shine –The Tempest- Sat 4 July 

• Founders Day Fete- Sat 25 April  

• Summer Party-date tbc 

 

BWSPA Meeting Dates for Your Diary 

All welcome, 7.30pm start in the 

Sixth form block 

Tues 3 March, Wed 15 April & Tues 19 May 

 


